
Cheetah Family News
(615) 472-4300 March 1st, 2019 1000 Secluded Lane

Dear Parents,
Spring Break is right around the corner, which means 

students will be away from school and spending time 
with family and friends. To keep students engaged and 
inspired to learn, try integrating a few of the following 
activities into their weekly routine:

• Stock up on free books from the local library Travel 
and free time at home provide the perfect opportunity 
to snuggle under a blanket and discover a new friend 
in a book. Help your children pick out books from the 
library that are of interest to them and set aside time 
to read together. For families on the go, e-books are a 
perfect way to travel light and share a good story.

• Visit local attractions Search out local museums, 
parks, or historical points of interest. Have your 
children videotape, illustrate, or write what they see. 
Pick up brochures and have them make a collage or 
develop a visual booklet of their day trip.

• Keep a journal Stock up on notebooks, paper, markers, 
and gel pens, and encourage your child to keep a daily 
journal. Even little ones can draw a picture about their 
spring break activities.

• Reading sleepover Invite friends over for a “readover”. 
Ask friends to bring a book and share stories 
throughout the night. Make themed snacks to go with 
the books.

• Scavenger Hunt  Develop a scavenger hunt based on a 
book theme. Go to the dollar store and buy items 
related to the theme of the book. Develop clues and 
hide them around the house or yard and have your 
children search for the items/clues.

Enjoy your upcoming spring break and quality time 
spent with your children.
Dr. Garrett

Believe                 Achieve                 Exceed

March 4th-8th- Read Across America Week
March 5th- Pre-K PEP Club at 5:00

March 7th- 3rd Grade Market Night at 6:00
March 11th-15th- Kindergarten Registration 

March 14th- STEAM Night
March 18-22nd- Spring Break

Do you have a child coming to 
kindergarten at CRES in August? 

Registration begins March 11th! You can 
come into the office March 11th, 12th, 
14th, or 15th from 9-2, or March 13th

from 4:30-6:30 to pick up your 
registration packet!

Attention 5th Grade Parents:

FinalForms allows you to 
complete and sign athletic 

participation forms for your 
students as well as receive timely, 
streamlined communication from 

coaches. This system is for all 
WMAA sanctioned sports within 

WCS. Please see the attached 
flyers for more information!



Roller-Skating is in full swing in PE. 
Please click the link below if you are 

interested in signing up to help 
during your child’s class time. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go
/30E0945A5A92CA6F85-skating

The Early Childhood Programs of 
Williamson County are now 

accepting applications for 
typically developing peer models 
in our Early Childhood Programs 

for the 2019-2020 school year. 
This is an opportunity for your 3, 

4, or 5 year old to become a 
typical peer in a preschool 

classroom. For more information 
about the program and how to 

apply, please check out the 
attached information.

Yearbooks for Sale!!

Yearbooks are for sale for $35 until March 14th! 
You can order online using the following 

information…

YBPay.lifetouch.com with Yearbook ID code: 
11433419

You can also send in a check, payable to CRES, 

*5th Grade Parents…be sure to see the attached 
flyer about 5th grade yearbook ads.

Our last Breakfast 
with a Buddy has 
been rescheduled 
for Friday, March 

8th! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0945A5A92CA6F85-skating


Read Across America Week is coming up, March 4th-8th. 
Read below for our plan for the week!

Monday Wear your stripes (Cat in the Hat)
Tuesday Sock Day (Fox in Sox)
Wednesday Wear mismatch clothing (Wacky Wednesday)
Thursday Wear green (The Lorax)
Friday Wear your pj’s (Drop everything and read day)

The CRES book fair will start on Friday, 
March  8th.

I am sending home overdue notices 
every other Friday. Please help your 
child keep up with their library books 
and return them on time. Books can 

always be renewed if the student is not 
finished by the due date.

Cheetah Council 
thanks you for all of 
the donations to the 
Williamson County 

Animal Shelter.

The Buzz from the Art Room...

We are beginning our weaving units in K-5th 
grade. If anyone has any left over or spare yarn 

please send it in to me. The students love having 
choices of fun yarns to use! A huge "THANK YOU" 

to our wonderful PTO for the awesome 
presentation of Degas and the Little Dancer by the 

Nashville Ballet. The students were thrilled and 
learned so much!

The Frist Center for Visual Art is currently hosting 
an exhibit of "Van Gogh, Monet, and Degas: and 
their time" until May 5th. CRES students have 
been studying Degas' Little Dancer which is on 

exhibit.Congratulations to the following 
students for being chosen to have 

their artwork on display at the 
Frist in Nashville! Check out the 
next page to see their hard work!

Kindergarten:
Emily Townsend & Jaylyn Marks

1st Grade:
Kelvin Evans & Khloe Clem

2nd Grade:
Cadence Lewis & Allira Watson

3rd Grade:
Sophie Schrieber & Madalyn 

Fischer
4th Grade:

Colleen Denson & Mady Huey
5th Grade:

Isabella Neese & Audrey Rimer

Looking for a fun 
summer camp for your 

child? Check out the 
attached flyer on 

ENCORE at Heritage 
Elementary, from June 

17-21st! 



Check out the art from CRES students on display at the Frist!

Emily Townsend, Jaylyn Marks, Kelvin Evans, & Khloe Clem

Cadence Lewis, Allira Watson, Sophie Schrieber, & Madalyn Fischer

Colleen Denson, Mady Huey, Isabella Neese, & Audrey Rimer





Williamson County Schools Athletic Department

1320 West Main Suite 202, Franklin, TN 37064 - (615) 472-4095
Jeremy Qualls - District Athletic Director

Dear Parents of Rising 6th Grade Student-Athletes,
The Williamson County Schools Athletic Department has partnered with FinalForms, an online forms 
and data management service. FinalForms allows you to complete and sign athletic participation forms 
for your students as well as receive timely, streamlined communication from coaches. This system is for 
all WMAA sanctioned sports within WCS. 

For your student to be eligible to participate in athletics in WCS you must complete the online portal. 
The most exciting news is that FinalForms saves data from season-to-season and year-to-year, meaning 
that you will never need to enter the same information twice! FinalForms also pre-populates 
information wherever possible, for each of your students and to future siblings, saving you time. (You 
will only need to review your information once per school year to verify information is current and sign 
the forms.)

Click on the Parent Playbook (attached) for more information on how to use FinalForms. If you require 
any support during the process, scroll to the page bottom and click “Use Support”.

We are asking that ALL parents of athletes use FinalForms to electronically complete ATHLETIC 
paperwork! Expect a confirmation email from FinalForms giving you access to your student.

If your student is NOT an athlete, no action necessary. Please disregard this email.

Thank you for your assistance in streamlining our paperwork processes at Williamson County Schools.

Jeremy Qualls
District Athletic Director,
Williamson County Schools
Jeremy.Qualls@wcs.edu
@wcscojq
























